
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Burton Borough School 

Audley Avenue, Newport, Shropshire TF10 7DS 

Tel:  01952 386500 Email:  burton.borough@taw.org.uk 

Web:  www.burtonborough.org.uk Twitter:  @BurtonBorough 

 

Principal: Krissi Carter ATCL, BMus (Hons), FCoT, FInstLM, FRSA, FCCT 

 A Specialist Arts College 

3rd November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Vacancies for parent school governors 

Do you have the time, enthusiasm, and expertise to help shape the future of our young 

people at Burton Borough School? If so, we would be very interested in you becoming a 

school governor. 

This is a challenging but hugely rewarding role and will give you an opportunity to make a 

real difference to the school, its young people and our local community. 

There are no qualifications required to become a governor and you need have no detailed 

understanding of the education system just the necessary skills, character, and time to 

contribute. You may have experience of finance, human resources, legal, marketing, public 

relations, property and estate management and organisational change but most critically 

your desire to support and challenge the school in moving forward are the most important 

requirements. 

If you have an interest in:  

1. Holding the school to account for its performance 

2. Helping determine the school’s strategic direction 

3. Ensuring the school’s resources are well managed 

we would be very interested in hearing from you. 

Nomination and election papers will be forwarded in a couple of weeks.  In the meantime, 

we will be holding an informal opportunity to help you find out more about the role and 

answer any questions you may have on Wednesday 9th November between 5.00pm and 

6.00pm. 

If you would like to book a place for this event, or for any reason find it difficult to get to us 

on the 9th November but would still like an informal chat at another time, please contact the 

clerk to the governors Mrs Sue Wycherley at bbs.clerk@taw.org.uk 

I look forward to meeting you. 

Yours faithfully 

 

John Sullivan 

Chair of Governors 
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